
 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2016-55 
 
 
Date:   Thursday, September 08, 2016 
 
Time:  6:00 A.M. Local 
 
Subject: VNY Temporary Air Traffic Control Tower in service  
 
Dear Tenant, 
 
FAA Air Traffic Control Tower (ATCT) personnel will occupy and begin operations in the temporary ATCT 
on Thursday, September 8, 2016 at 6:00 AM local time. 
 
The temporary ATCT will remain in service during FAAs renovation of the existing ATCT; the anticipated 
duration of this project is 18 months. 
 
The Air Traffic Manager (ATM) thanks you in advance for your patience during this facility transition and 
is requesting that all Van Nuys Airport stakeholders be extra vigilant while the Air Traffic Controllers 
acclimate to this new environment. At this time, there are no anticipated operational impacts as a result 
of this transition; however, the ATM will advise the office of the Airport Manager of any potential 
impacts in advance so that they can be managed and mitigated in a timely manner.  
 
For any questions regarding this temporary facility, please call the office of the Van Nuys Airport Air 
Traffic Manager at 818-904-6166 during normal business hours. 
 
Thank you. 
Van Nuys Airport 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
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 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

